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The South Vietnamese government has asked three more foreign newsmen to leave Saigon. 
Alan Dawson, Saigon bureau manager of United Press International, was asked to leave Friday. 
Two Japanese newpaper correspondents, Yo-shihisa Komori of Mainichi and Hiroaki Yamamoto of Asahi, have been requested to leave next month. 
Government officials have made clear that all newsmen assigned to Saigon before the April 30 takeover by the new administration will be asked to leave eventually. 


